
DON'T HIDE FDR'S DISABILITY  
 

The FDR Memorial Commission spent $42 million dollars of taxpayer money and REFUSES TO SHOW FDR 

IN A WHEELCHAIR.  

Rally in protest!  

8:30 - 11 am, Friday, May 2, 1997  

at the FDR Memorial Ohio Drive, West Potomac Park  

(see map on other side)  

(This rally is taking place during the opening ceremonies of the FDR Memorial)  

For information, call (202) 293-5960, TDD (202) 293-5968 or FAX (202) 293-7999 FDR in a Wheelchair 

Campaign, at the National Organization on Disability 910 16th Street, NW, Suite 600, Washington, DC 

20006 


